
Lawns to Legumes Workshop 
Hosted by Blue Thumb in partnership with University of MN Extension  
and Stearns County Extension Master Gardeners 

Saturday, April 18, 2020  
9:00 a.m. - Noon 
 

Workshop will be presented 
Live Online* 

*Participants must pre-register for the event to receive 
the link to the online presentation.   

Link will be emailed to participants the day before the 
workshop. 

How to Register  

Visit www.bluethumb.org/events 
Call Stearns Extension at 320-255-6169 
There is no cost to attend workshop 

What is Lawn to Legumes  

A program focused on providing 
residents education and financial 
assistance to convert areas of their lawns 
to pollinator-friendly habitat in order to 
slow and reverse the decline of Rusty 
Patched Bumble Bee populations and 
other at-risk pollinators.  Why Should I Attend? 

Minnesota is home to more than 450 native bee species, as well as other pollinators such as 
butterflies and moths. Learn about the four supported planting types: native pocket 
plantings, pollinator-beneficial trees and shrubs, pollinator lawns, and pollinator meadows.   
 
All residents will receive one-on-one site assessments and planting recommendations from 
a Lawns to Legumes coach or Landscape Designer. 
 
Attendees will receive practical information about installing projects, including available 
cost-share programs and Blue Thumb resources to help get a project in the ground. 

http://www.bluethumb.org/events

